
North Central Washington Audubon Society Field Trips Survey 
NCWAS is conducting a survey to find out how we can improve our field trip offerings. If you could please 
answer any of the questions below, it would be a great help to us. To submit your answers, fold this page into 
thirds so that our address shows on the outside, affix a stamp, close with tape, and then drop it in the mail. 
You may also scan or photograph this sheet with your answers and email it as an attachment to 
ncwaudubon@gmail.com. Thank you! 
 
 
1) Have you ever attended a NCWAS field trip? 
 
 
 
 
2) How did you learn about field trips you’ve attended? 
 
 
 
 
3) What could we offer or improve on that would make a field trip more enjoyable or accessible? 
 
 
 
 
4) Where would you like to go on a NCWAS field trip? Should we try to plan trips to new locations, former 

favorites, or a combination? 
 
 
 
 
5) Would you consider joining an overnight trip, with an option for camping or staying in a hotel? 
 
 
 
 
6) Do you know any potential field trip leaders? 
 
 
 
 
7) Would you like to lead a field trip yourself? 
 
 
 
 
Your name and contact information (optional): 
 

 

mailto:ncwaudubon@gmail.com


 
 

North Central Washington Audubon Society 
Post Office Box 2934 
Wenatchee, WA  98807 


